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SPEEA-Spirit

OPEN  
enrollment

May 6 - 17 
Open enrollment is the only time each year 

 to make routine changes to your medical benefits.

Action required
SPEEA info sessions

Tuesday, April 30, and Wednesday, May 1
Both days: 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

3-190O (IPB3) Auditorium 
Bring your own lunch


